
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: 'jason.leopold@vice.com' <jason.leopold@vice.com>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/15/2016 5:39:11 PM
Subject: Records Sent

Jason,
 
Your records have been shipped via FedEx with Tracking Number 776768241108.  I was told that the shipment would 
arrive to you “middle or end of next week”.  All of the records are in one large box along with a cover letter from our 
office.  As indicated in the letter, once we receive the additional check for $160.00, we will either destroy the 
$1,575.00 check or send it back to you—so let us know which you prefer.
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, just let us know.
 
Have a great weekend,

Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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